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PTC News Update
June 2016

Peninsula Tennis Club

Upcoming Events & Activities

Saturday, June 4th van Dillen Cocktail Party
Sat/Sun, June 4th/5th van Dillen Men's Doubles
Thursday, June 16th Twilight Tennis

Sunday, July 10th Woods ‘n’ Whites Tennis

Tuesday, July 19th Quarterly Membership Meeting
Thursday, July 215t Twilight Tennis & BBQ




President’s Message: Duncan Grenier

Good luck to all the players in the annual van Dillen Doubles
Championship Tournament this weekend! 'Tis the season for pool
parties, barbecues, and great tennis. I hope everyone is thoroughly

enjoying the PTC this spring. It's a great place to be and be a part of.

Did you know that, with the exception of our esteemed Manager, Lona,
as well as Eli and Daisy Ruiz in the snack shack, and Loel taking care of
the facilities, the PTC runs on the volunteer effort of our members?

From social and tennis events, to club improvements and repairs, our
Board and committee members work hard to keep the PTC a special
place. Take a moment to thank them for the many hours they put in, and

ask how you can get involved!

Have a great Spring!

Manager: Lona Means

We must be vigilant in controlling the volume of sound coming out of the

club at night. Often members don’t realize how much sound travels,

especially over water. During the meeting at city hall, the biggest

complaint the neighbors voiced about the lighting issue, was evening

noise at PTC. Please help us with consideration to our neighbors after

hours, especially when alcohol is present.

« Both club doors automatically lock at 5:00 pm, so please bring
your keys.




Do not block the doors open as this creates a safety and security
issue for the club.

Member kids age 17 & under are not allowed in the club after 5:00
pm without a parent member present.

Member kids age 18 — 24 are not allowed in PTC after 10:00

pm without a parent member present.

Member gatherings on the top deck, pool and BBQ area are to end
by 10:00 pm. Sign in all guests for barbecue, swim and tennis.
Pool closes at 9:00 pm.

The spa closes at 9:00 pm for all ages under 25.

No boom boxes with music amplification are allowed in PTC.

The exercise room remains open at all hours. The fitness room is
open to adults only.

Please turn off all propane tanks, patio heaters, close all umbrellas,
close all doors, turn off lights, clean up pool toys, straighten chairs
and monitor junior locker rooms. Glass is not permitted at

barbecue, pool or spa patios.

Club News: Jeff Tateosian
It is with great sadness that we report the passing of Susie Klein & Jim

Friedman. Susie always graced us with her smile and upbeat
personality. The wife of Alan Klein, she was adventurous, athletic, and

showed us all up on the dance floor. She is also survived by her two sons,

Evan & Adam, and members Ken & Kerry Mahrer.

Jim Friedman became a member of PTC in 2000 and was a mainstay

until resigning two years ago. He loved the game of tennis and achieved




high USTA rankings annually. Also a member of Olympic Club, Jim
played on many club teams and achieved Nationals a couple times. He is
survived by his wife, Caroline, and his daughter, Alison. We will sorely

miss these two wonderful friends.

Congratulations to Northern California Hall of Fame Betty Cookson for
winning the USTA’s Women’s National Hardcourt 90’s Tournament at
La Jolla Beach & Tennis Club last week. When asked how many National

Championships she has won, she said somewhere between 15-20 titles.

This has been an amazing journey from an amazing woman, especially

since she had knee replacement surgery earlier in the year.

Tennis Committee: Ron Pang

Our premier doubles tournament, the van Dillen Men's Doubles
Championships, will be held this weekend. Be sure to come out for some
great tennis, along with a casual cocktail party for all of the players and
members who sign up, immediately following play on Saturday. The
semi-finals and finals will be held Sunday morning for all divisions. The

courts will be reserved for the tournament until 3:00 pm this Saturday
and Sunday.

There will be seven USTA teams this upcoming season.

18 Mixed 6.0 captained by Mike Jarrett

18 Mixed 7.0 captained by Peter Stevenson
18 Mixed 8.0 captained by Marisa Wachhorst
18 mixed 9.0 captained by Ron Pang

55 Men's 8.0 captained by Gerry Sydorak




o 55 Women's 7.0 captained by Nancy Chew
e 55 Women's 8.0 captained by Debbie Bakhtiari

If you are interested in playing on these teams, please contact the
captain.

Be sure to mark your calendars for the upcoming events including
Twilight Tennis on June 16th and Woods ‘n’ Whites on July 10th. Don't
miss the first Twilight Tennis and new member welcome where we will
also be treated to an exhibition match between our club pros, Milosh and

Jean Paul, and the van Dillen championship team.

Membership Committee: Mindy Wong

Membership continues to be strong with 24 on the wait list. We received
a resignation from Craig Parsons and are happy to welcome the Leach
family. David and Melissa moved here from Australia a few years ago
and are very excited to be a part of the PTC family. They have two
children - Christopher (06) and Georgie (08).

New Applicants:

Shannon Foster (Mayer & Desler — Sponsors)

Social Committee: Kim Cresci
Hey Folks, skedaddle on over to Western or Cowboy or Rodeo?
TWILIGHT TENNIS on Thursday, June 16th.

Get the stick and wrangle up your pals to play at 5:30. Then trot over to




grab some grub, bend ah elbow and say bottoms up to our new club

members! Fork over $7 per a head or $20 for the whole herd. *Hats off
to the ladies 3.0 team for goin’ thru the mill and rustling up a fine event.
YEE HAW!

Looking ahead for more Twilight Tennis? Add these dates to
your calendar.

Thursday, July 21st ~ ~ Twilight Tennis hosted by the ladies 3.5
team
Thursday, August 18th ~ Twilight Tennis hosted by the men’s 3.0

team

Huge thank you to the social team (Nancy Batchelor, Marisa
Wachhorst, Marissa Hauselt, Peter Stevenson, Scott With,
Theresa Piazza, Denee Burliner, Nancy Chew, Joan Holland
and Lani Fregosi) for putting together a remarkable 2016 Regatta
Spring Fling. These amazing hands on deck made this year’s event a
memorable and fun day for all! THANK YOU!
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